
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Bishop Belleau School Welcomes New Principal 
November 12, 2020 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to welcome Kevin 
Wendling as the new Principal at Bishop Belleau School, located in Moosonee. 
 
Mr. Wendling will be officially starting this new role on Monday, November 16, 2020.  
Our Catholic community of schools and families would like to extend a heartfelt 
welcome and offer our prayers for his successful transition to the community. 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education, commented, “We welcome Mr. 
Wendling to our Board and to the Bishop Belleau School community.  His vast 
experience and dedication Catholic education will be a huge asset to our team. 
We sincerely appreciate the leadership he will bring to Bishop Belleau School.” 
 
Mr. Wendling has been in the educational sector for 27 years and has held many 
positions in leadership; from teaching in both the elementary and secondary 
panels, to being a vice-principal and holding the position of school principal. 
 
“I am very exciting to be joining the Bishop Belleau School family and traveling to 
Moosonee to join the community.  I am looking forward to meeting all of the 
students and staff and working with everyone to support Catholic education at 
Bishop Belleau School.” noted Kevin Wendling. 
 
Mr. Wendling is an active member of Pariosse St-Jean de Brebeuf in Port Colborne.  
In his spare time, he enjoys hiking, the outdoors, reading/audio books, travelling 
and activities with his family. 
 
 

 
 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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